
 

 

 
          Thursday 1st February 2024 

 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
We understand you may be concerned about an incident this morning, which took place outside the school before 
the start of the school day. 
 
As you will appreciate, we are unable to share specific details, as this is now a police matter. We can, however, 
confirm that we are working closely with the families involved, and have drawn on other professionals as 
appropriate, including our allocated Schools Officer.  
 
We would like to reassure families that we have robust procedures in place to maintain a safe and secure school 
environment, and that we continually review our procedures to ensure we have considered all factors to 
maintaining a safe environment. 
 
If you have any specific concerns, please email the admin account, marking the email for attention of the DSL. 
 
Thank you for your support and understanding. 
 

 
 
Firdusi Uddin 
Head of School- Secondary and Sixth Form 

 
 


